
 
 
 
Tuesday, June 30, 2020 
 
 
Subject: Request for Proposal 2020-06-004 – Onsite COVID-19 Testing Services for Rice 
University 

 

Notice of Extension 

Rice University has determined that it would be best to extend RFP 2020-06-004 – Onsite COVID-
19 Testing Services for Rice University issued on June 22, 2020. The new deadline for submission is 
July 1, 2020. 
 
Rice University wishes to thank everyone for their interest in this project.  
 
Please refer any inquiries regarding this matter to the Procurement Department at (713) 348 4071. 
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